
 

WEEKLY SCHEDULE 
 

June 2 (Su) Graduate Recognition Sunday 

   Graduate Recognition Breakfast, 9:00 AM 

   In-person, streaming & Communion worship service, 9:45 AM 

   Single’s covered dish social at Carol Hartman’s home, 11:30 AM 

    

June 4 (Tu) Book Study in the Parlor, 10:00 AM 

 

June 5 (W)  Ridgerunners go to Hinkel’s for lunch and National  Clock  
   museum, meet at church at 10:45 AM 

 

June 6 (Th) Great Expectations Bible Study in Room 5, 9:30 AM 

 

June 7-9 (W-Sun) Annual Meeting of the Penn Central Conference 

 

June 9 (Su) In-person & streaming worship service, 9:45 AM 

     

Dial-in Number for 10:30 AM Service:  
888-719-1054 

MT. ZION UCC ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR WEEK OF 6.2.24 

We invite you to join us at Mt. Zion for a summer 
of fun and games! We have events planned out-
side of summer worship for each of the summer 

months!  
 

In June, we will go to see the York Revolution on 
Thursday, June 20th at 6:30 PM. NOTE: Please 

order tickets no later than June 6th so we 
have time to pick them up and distribute 

them. We do ask that you sign up so we know 
how many tickets to order. Tickets cost $10 a 
piece. If the cost is a hardship to your family, 

please reach out to Pastor Amy. You can sign-up 
to join us using the link below: 

ttsu.me/revsgame 

 

On Friday, July 19th we’ll have an indoor game 
night with ice cream from 6:30-8:30 PM. 

 

Finally, on Sunday, August 11th we will have piz-
za and play outdoor games from 5:30-8:00 PM. 

We're excited to announce that walking worship 
returns on Wednesday, June 12th at John Rudy 
Park! Please note that the previous times were 
incorrect. The correct summer times are 6:30 PM 
for Pre-Worship Play and 7:00 PM for Walking 
Worship. Hope to see you there!  

We are looking for volunteers to come into the office 
to help out with office related tasks (answering 
phones, the door, e-mails, ect.) when Travis is unex-
pectedly out of the office or when Deb Herlocker isn't 
available to cover for him. No prior experience neces-
sary, just a willingness to learn, to engage with the 
visitors to the church, and help with other office re-
lated tasks. If you are interested, please sign up using 
the link below and we will contact you with more in-
formation.  

ttsu.me/officehelp 

Following our Town Hall meetings, the Council, fol-
lowing the heart of the Mt. Zion people, has moved 
our worship to one time at 9:45 AM. Our morning ser-
vice will continue to be streamed at this new time. 
We look forward to worshipping together with you at 
that time.  



MT. ZION UCC ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR WEEK OF 6.2.24 

2024 FINANCIAL SNAPSHOT 
Weekly Attendance 

Date Attendance 

May 5th, 2024 59 (ONE service 10:30 
AM) 

(No streaming this 
week) 

May 12th, 2024 15 (8 AM in-person) 

54 (10:30 AM in-person) 

40 (streaming) 

May 19, 2024 25 (8 AM in-person) 

97 (10:30 AM in-person) 

65 (streaming) 

May 26, 2024 58 (in-person worship) 

35 (streaming) 

June’s monthly mission is Olivia’s House. Olivia’s House is an organization of caregiving  
professionals and volunteers committed to supporting grieving children. Its purpose is to  
facilitate healing through grief and loss education. Your donations will go towards this  
worthy cause.  

Undergoing Treatment   
Jen Kerchner 

Nancy Schwartz 

Ted Trout-Landen 

Rick Hogentogler 

Mark Miller 

 

Hospice Care 

Eva Wolfe 

PRAYER REQUESTS 

Recuperating   
Ted Trout-Landen 

Barb Everhart 

Robin Everhart 

Helen Burns 

Deb Barshinger 

Carol Bair 

Janet Abel 

You can call the church office, e-mail 
the office, or text 717-408-9280 to sub-
mit prayer requests. We also have a 
prayer chain e-mail where we lift up 
prayer requests. If you’d like to join 
that e-mail list, please contact Travis 
in the church office. Outside of office 
hours, for pastoral care call Pastor 
Amy at her landline (717)384-6026.  

Calling all musicians, vocalists, dancers, and those who would like to share their tal-
ents! We are looking for individuals to provide special music at our services over the 
summer! You can sign up using the link in the weekly e-mails or in the side narthex! 
Contact Travis Pinci at 717-324-8511 with questions! 

Nursing Care 

Earl Deveney 

Pearl Chronister 

Rich Huber 

Al Fauth 

Adonna Barshinger 

 

Hospitalized 

Faye Holtzinger 

Throughout the months of July, August, & September, we will be having core 
planning sessions where we will look back at the previous year and then set 
goals for the new year for various ministry  
areas. Please sign up using the link below!  
 

ttsu.me/coreplanning 

In appreciation for his many years of dedication and hard work to Mt. 
Zion, we will be celebrating Denny Daugherty and his ministry as our 
choir director and tech director on Sunday June 16th at the 9:45 AM 
service as he steps aside from his work here.  As Denny so graciously 
brought donuts for so many volunteers countless times here at Mt. 
Zion, we’d like to celebrate by doing the same for him. The morning’s 
service will also celebrate, most especially in music. We hope you will 
join us! 

2024 Financial Report YTD 

Total Income Total Expenses Diff 

$131,513.32 $121,192.42 +$10,320.90 

Homewood is having an Auxiliary tea on Wednesday, July 17th, 12:30 p.m. at 
Homewood at Plum Creek in Hanover. The cost is $30.00. Deadline for                   
reservations is Friday, June 28. If you are interested in attending, please see Doris 
Loucks or call her at 717-757-1436. 


